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To whom it may concern,

I am a resident of Oregon. I am a father of a 5 year old daughter, who attends a
private school.

I strongly oppose Bill 3063, which would eliminate non-medical vaccination
exemptions for school children in Oregon. My daughter loves the school she goes to
and it would break my heart not to be able to have her attend it next year just
because shes not vaccinated.

I believe we as parents should have a choice in medical decisions for our children. My
daughter is a very healthy 5 year old and she has not recieved 1 vaccination. I have
friends and family members whos children have been affected by vaccines causing
them to have permiment side effects for the rest of thier lives.  Knowing that they put
excessive amounts of mercury, dead baby dna and who knows what else into
vaccines these days just terrifies me. 

Mandating vaccinations is not going to keep our children safe from all the sickness in
this world. Please DO NOT support this bill. Please maintain the integrity and respect
for MEDICAL FREEDOM AND PARENTAL CHOICE IN OREGON by NOT
SUPPORTING BILL 3063. 

Sincerely,
Darius Tosa
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